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Southeastrans officially changes its name to 
Verida, Inc. 
Effective Jan. 1, 2023, Southeastrans will officially change its name to 

Verida, Inc. The rebrand to Verida is being made to reflect the 

company’s growth from the Southeastern United States to states that 

include Arkansas, Georgia, Indiana, Louisiana, Mississippi, Tennessee, Virginia and Washington, D.C. 

Verida’s current services will remain unaffected. There are no additional changes to the company’s day-to-day operations 

or leadership teams. The only change members and providers will experience is that Verida will be prominently featured 

in all correspondence and materials including on the portals, emails, website and vehicles. Also, Verida’s name and 

branding will be used when providers, facilities and members schedule appointments. 

The company’s new website is verida.com, provider portal address is provider.verida.com and the facility portal is 

facility.verida.com. Members should visit verida.com and the member portal at member.verida.com. 

Updated Consent for Sterilization form available 
The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) has released the updated version of the Consent for Sterilization 

form (HHS-687 in English and HHS-687-1 in Spanish). Effective immediately, use the updated version of HHS-687 when 

obtaining initial consent for sterilization procedures. It is not necessary to reconsent patients that have already signed the 

HHS-687 version with an April 30, 2022 expiration date. Consent for sterilization will be accepted using the expired HHS-

687 form, if signed on or before Jan. 31, 2023. 

Providers can find the English and Spanish versions of the form in the Claim-Related Forms (Nonpharmacy) section of 

the Forms page at in.gov/medicaid/providers.  

QUESTIONS? 

If you have questions about this publication, please contact Customer Assistance at 800-457-4584. 

COPIES OF THIS PUBLICATION 

If you need additional copies of this publication, 

please download them from the Banner Pages  

page of the IHCP provider website at  

in.gov/medicaid/providers. 

SIGN UP FOR IHCP EMAIL NOTIFICATIONS 

To receive email notices of IHCP publications, subscribe 

by clicking the blue subscription envelope 

or sign up from the IHCP provider website 

at in.gov/medicaid/providers. 
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